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Submission to the Same Sex=Same Entitlements Inquiry.

Dear HREOC,

Thank you for the opportunity to make a public submission to the National Inquiry into Discrimination against People in Same Sex Relationships: Financial and Work-Related Entitlements and Benefits.

We are a social and support group founded to assist members of the Bisexual community, we also have a keen interest in the Rights of said members. 

We believe that to achieve full legal equality all Federal legislation should have terms such as 'spouse', 'partner' 'dependent' , 'family' and 'couple' redefined to include same sex partners and, where relevant, their children.

We believe that Commonwealth legal recognition of same sex relationships including families parented by same sex partners would have a positive impact on our relationships, family life, productivity at work and financial security, among other areas of our lives.

We have experienced discrimination in the context of all the above areas, where the rights of same sex couples do not match those of heterosexual couples. 

Yours sincerely

Sharlot Clark Activist Co-ordinator, 

on behalf of Bi Victoria Inc.

